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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
My name is Lysiane Dixte, and I am completing a teacher training program. I’ve been 
working with the Year 6, Violet Class. As part of my professional development, I am going 
to be conducting a research on students’ learning. This might involve audio recordings 
and/or video recordings of teaching and learning in the classroom.  
 
All work on this enquiry will be carried out within the normal teaching timetable allocated and 
will be done under the supervision of the host teacher / mentor as per the SCITT partnership 
agreement. 
 
Recordings will be made using school equipment which will not leave the school building 
and will be put in a safe and secure area. Recordings will be deleted once they are finished 
with. Pseudonyms or generic names (Child A, Child B, etc.) will be used in all transcripts to 
protect participants’ identities. 
 
Please complete this quick online form with your preference: 
https://forms.office.com/e/ZNE8wqAUp6 
 
You and your child are free to withdraw consent at any time. If you have any questions, 
please let me know or you can speak to Miss Coombes.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lysiane Dixte 
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